
   

 

     
   

     

   

 
  

    
  

 

 
 

  

     
    

     

  
                      

                      
                    

                      
                     

                      
  

Subject: TVDSB Accommodation Plan 2024-2025 

Good afternoon, 

We hope this message finds you well. Thames Valley’s 2024-2025 Accommodation Plan is now 
available on our website. This plan outlines our strategies and commitments to continue providing 
exceptional learning environments for all students across the district. 

You can view and download the Accommodation Plan using the following link: www.tvdsb.ca/AP 

This plan was informed by municipal development data and we are thankful for your continued 
collaboration with our team. We encourage you to review the plan and share any feedback or 
questions you may have. Thank you for your continued partnership and support. Please feel free to 
distribute the Accommodation Plan to others in your organization, as appropriate. Thank you. 

Take care, 

Sonia Basu (She/Her) 
Administrative Assistant, Planning 
951 Leathorne Street, London ON N5Z 3M7 
(519) 452-2000 ext. 21083 sonia.basu@tvdsb.ca 

March 21 is the International Day for the Elimination of Racial Discrimination. In Thames Valley, 
we value the diversity and lived experiences of the families and communities we serve, and 
strongly oppose racism in all its forms. 

CONFIDENTIALITY WARNING 
This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential or personal information that may be 
subject to the provisions of the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act section 28 (2). In certain situations it will be the practice of the 
Board to share personal or confidential information with board employees as a means of addressing any questions or concerns. If you do not consent to the 
sharing of this information, please notify the intended recipient immediately. If you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the 
intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
notify the sender immediately and delete the message and any attachments. If you have any questions about the collection of information, please contact 
privacy@tvdsb.ca. 
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